
Police Search for Hit and Run Driver
Tuesday, 08 November 2011 22:06

 A lack of witnesses so far to a hit and run  accident on West avenue and Main street yesterday.
La Crosse police are still  hoping someone will come forward who has some information about a
car versus  pedestrian accident around 3:00 yesterday afternoon. According to the victim's 
father, all the boy remembers from the accident is that he was struck by a  maroon car and that
car didn't bother to stop. Witnesses are encouraged to  contact the La Crosse police
department. The 12 year-old victim, although  suffering some head injuries  and taken to the
hospital, is  expected to be okay.    
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